
Taxi Window Closure 
 

  
 

Please note the Taxi Window will be 
closed all day, 9:00AM – 5:00PM, on 
Thursday, September 6, 2018 for 
departmental training purposes.  Please 
plan your business accordingly.   
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause and appreciate your patience 
and cooperation. 
 
 
Thank you,  
SFMTA Taxi Services 
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